
The deadline for the 2017 Allied Health 
programs has passed.*  

The 2018 criteria and Information 
Session will be available on the website 

by  early June.

*Except for Medical Assisting, Pharmacy Technology and Nuclear 
Medicine.  

2017 Pharmacy Tech and Nuclear Medicine applicants:
please note that you do not have to complete the information 

session to do your MAR review for the 2017 program.
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